## SAVING CHILDREN'S LIVES ONE HEART AT A TIME

January 2, 2024

Uri Geller SACH Goodwill Ambassador **The Uri Geller Museum** 

## DEAR URI.

On behalf of all of us at Save a Child's Heart (SACH), we would like to thank you for your recent generous donation of 1,000 ILS through the <u>Lamb Island citizenship</u> initiative of which all proceeds go towards helping us continue to provide lifesaving surgery and treatment to children from developing countries.

To date Save a Child's Heart has saved over 7,000 children with heart disease from 70 countries and has trained over 150 medical personnel from developing countries, who have saved countless more.

Only with the continued help of supporters can Save a Child's Heart treat more children, train more medical personnel, and save more children's lives.

With your support and the ongoing medical care provided by SACH, we can be a source of hope for more children and their families in the future.

"To Save One Life is to Save a World."

Thank you for being a partner in our efforts.

Kind Regards,

SIMON FISHER, ADVOCATE

**EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR** 

